
Distributed from the ISPFS List-serve on 1/18/2013 

Subject:  Idaho Breath Alcohol SOP Changes 

The Breath Alcohol Standard operating Procedure 6.0 had been updated.  There were no significant 

procedural  changes made to the document.  Clarifications were made with regards to the use and 

necessity of the 0.200 performance verification checks as well as the performance verification options.  

Some terminology was changed.  The specific changes can be viewed in the History section of the 

document.  The document is posted on our website at 

http://www.isp.idaho.gov/forensic/documents/6.0IdahoBreathAlcoholStandardOperatingProcedureRev

3.pdf  Effective 2/1/2013 ISPFS will have a new website.  All the breath testing information will still be on 

our website, but the look and links will be different.  The new link on 2/1/2013 is 

http://www.isp.idaho.gov/forensics/index.html  Please note that our new website has an S at the end of 

the word forensics.  

 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Matthew Gamette  Forensic Services Quality Manager 208-884-7217 

Jeremy Johnston  Forensic Services Alcohol Discipline Leader 208-209-8706 


